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Public Notice

Beach Drive Closed
from Park Road to Joyce Road, NW
September 11, 2006
9:30 a.m. – 2:30 p.m.
Washington, D.C. – Rock Creek Park maintenance workers will be removing trees along Beach Drive, September 11, 2006.  Beach Drive will be closed from Park Road to 
Joyce Road, NW from 9:30 a.m. until 2:30 p.m. to provide space for the equipment and allow personnel to perform this operation safely.
***NPS***

Experience Your America

The National Park Service cares for special places saved by the American people so that all may experience our heritage.

